
September 9th - October 21st (Mondays)
Y5 and Y6 swimming
October 14th
School open day 2-3pm (potential new pupils)
October 15th
Cound Class visit to Park Hall
October 16th
Cound Class PE Multi-skills event (PM)
October 17th 
Nasal flu vaccinations
Cound Class stay and make 1:30pm
October 21st 
This Girl Can (Y5/Y6 girls) - Lilleshall
October 23rd
Open day 10-11am (potential new pupils)
Severn Class baking workshop (AM)
Severn Class cross country (PM)
October 24th
Harvest Celebration assembly in school (2:45pm). All 
welcome. 
October 25th
Staff training day - school closed to pupils
October 28th - November 1st
HALF TERM HOLIDAY
November 4th - December 16th (Mondays)
Y3 and Y4 swimming 
November 6th 
Severn Class cross country (PM)
November 26th 
Parent meetings 1:30-6pm
December 4th
Pantomime at Theatre Severn (Sleeping Beauty)
December 12th
Whole school Nativity in the village hall (2:15pm). All 
welcome.
December 20th
Celebration Assembly in school (2:45pm). All 
welcome.
December 20th
LAST DAY OF TERM
December 23rd - January 3rd
CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY

January 6th
Staff training day - school closed to pupils
January 7th
Pupils back in school

PREEN SCENE

admin@ChurchPreenSchool.co.uk       01694 771359
CONTACT US:

UPCOMING EVENTS

11th October 2024

Well done to children in Severn Class for volunteering to take part 
in an after-school High 5 netball league in Much Wenlock. We 
have entered a combined team from Brockton and Church Preen 
schools due to the small pupil numbers from each school able to 
take part. Thank you to Claire Selby for managing the team at the 
fixtures and running a squad training session at Church Preen. 
We look forward to hearing of their successes at upcoming 
fixtures!

It is fantastic to see the wide and varied range of extra-curricular 
activities which children at Church Preen are able to take part in. 
My thanks go to all of our staff for their hard work (often on a 
voluntary basis) to enable all of these events and activities to take 
place.

               Mrs M Hunt
               Executive Headteacher - Edge Schools Federation
               Headteacher - Church Preen Primary School

Primrose

Clementine

Logan

Church Preen Stars



Cound Class

This week we took part in an NFU live lesson where we learned 
about the process of harvest. This was accompanied by watching 
professional chefs follow a recipe and cook up a lovely Caribbean 
soup with dumplings.

We have recently started a Geometry unit and explored making 2D 
shapes using sticks. This prompted a lot of discussion and some 
competitiveness amongst the pupils. 

Last week we were introduced to our DT unit - Wheels and Axles. As 
well as sorting pictures of wheeled objects, the children shared their 
wheeled things from home. Miss Wilde also took the children to the 
staff carpark to talk about her own wheeled object. There was much 
excitement as the children tried to locate the axles!



Severn Class
Dear Parents,

As the days are getting shorter and frost begins to settle, Class Severn are 
deep into their geography topic Exploring Eastern Europe. We researched 
different countries and presented our learning in group posters. Delving into 
the world of bread in DT, we conducted a yeast experiment to learn about how 
bread rises. We look forward to designing and making our own Eastern - 
European inspired bread on 23rd with Stephanie from Shropshire hills 
Discovery Centre.

In English, we celebrated National Poetry Day. We created our own antonym 
poems inspired by a war hero in our text The Lion and the Unicorn. It was also 
great fun exploring a different style of poetry – Blackout poetry! Using an 
existing poem, In Flanders Fields by John McCrae, we selected our favourite 
words to create a new poem, and built an artwork over this. Our poems will be 
on display in the GP room soon!

Homework this week was for the children to practise their lines for our 
upcoming Harvest Assembly. They will have the words with them on the day, 
so it’s more about knowing the vocabulary and reading aloud confidently. 
Please take some time to practise these with the children. I hope to see some 
of you there on Thursday 24th October at 2.45pm.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school to 
make an appointment, send me an email, or catch me on the playground at the 
end of the day.  

Best wishes, 
Mrs Williams



School Meals Menus





Much Wenlock Fencing Club

We meet on Thursdays at William Brookes Leisure Centre 
between 6.30pm and 8.30pm.  We take children from 8 

upwards.  All kit is provided and fees are £60 per term.  You 
are able to drop-off and pick up, there isn't a requirement 

for the parent / carer to stay.  For further information / 
registration details contact the membership secretary at 

helenbeasley74mw@gmail.com.




